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MRE/CDD/PVU

November 24, 2002

Mr. Timothy Brown

C&GS Technical Operations/SE

Bldg. 5

Floor 6

HE 37022

Dear Mr. Brown,

Subject: 2818HS – Software Engineer – SubContract oversight

I am writing this letter to begin steps for securing a position as your Software Engineer – Subcontract Oversight.  I can offer your department over 25 years of computer hardware, software and network experience, during which I have successfully led, provided architecture for, designed, implemented, supported, documented and trained personnel on various machine and process control related computer projects.  I evaluated, selected, and negotiated a contract for data collection and historian software for Kodak Worldwide.

As a Development Engineer, working in the Process Verification Unit, I have been applying Six-Sigma and SPC techniques to all areas of the Kodak organization. This has provided me the opportunity to evaluate vendor software and hardware, design computer hardware and software systems, while implementing process verification systems around the world.  I have worked domestically and internationally with purchasing, management, maintenance, and operations.   As a member of various, diverse teams, I have performed these tasks, maintaining strict adherence to schedule and budgetary constraints, using several project management tools, including KECP.   

In the early 1980’s I worked at Hawkeye on the FCP project and obtained a special government clearance.  As the software systems project lead, I was responsible for the hardware architecture, which included 4 single-board microprocessors with real time multi-tasking executives communicating with a mini-computer.   I reported directly to the program manager and was liaison to the quality assurance department.  As such, I was required to complete deviation reports and respond with corrective actions.  I implemented the system at Ft. Belvoir and produced training videos along with technology transfer classes for Hughes personnel.

I would appreciate the opportunity to talk with you about this opportunity and joining your team as soon as possible. 

Sincerely,

Bill Slater

Development Engineer

Eastman Kodak Company

WES


